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16th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our enriching curriculum we invite all children in Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2/Ash and 
Rowan) to join us for a "Night-time experience" on Thursday 2nd November. This experience will 
run from 3.15pm until 5.00pm.  
 
Children may come into school in their own clothes (suitable for the weather and being 
outdoors) and after a day of activities, we will then be taking part in playground games and 
storytelling as it gets dark. All children will be offered a sausage in a bun (or vegetarian 
alternative) and some juice to have in our outdoor classroom.  
 
Children can be collected from their own classrooms at 5.00pm. Please let the Class Teacher 
know if it is not a parent or guardian who is collecting.  
 
Please note Mrs Wiggs' Craft Club will NOT run on the 2nd November. 
 

If your child would like to stay after school for this special event, please pay £3 on MCAS; this is 
accepted as consent for your child to attend and you will collect them at 5pm.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Wiggs  
Ash Class Teacher 
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